Subject: Fwd: Cemetery request

From: Gary Gabram <gggabram@yahoo.com>

Date: 11/13/2017 10:49 AM

To: Jen Dorka <JDorka@russelltownship.us>

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Lynn Doskocil < lynnbd22@yahoo.com Date: November 8, 2017 at 4:13:12 PM EST

To: ggabram@russelltownship.us

Subject: Cemetery request

CONGRATULATIONS on you re-election. I am so happy you will be continuing to serve beautiful Russell. God bless you!

When the re-election excitement (Gosh, I loved those days!) subsides, I hope you will find the time to look at the photos below.

My current option is to leave the current stone (photo three) or have a large one placed there. To not deter from the "family plot" look, I choose not to place a large stone next to the Breckenridge family stone that would detract from the family plot look. The flat stone does not support a family look either.

Please consider photo one or two as an option and request for our family. I will be happy to speak with you or attend a trustee meeting with you should you need more information.

Thank you for your consideration.

Again, CONGRATULATIONS!!!!! I know it has been a while since I initially contacted you, however, I chose to wait until after the election. CELEBRATE!!!!

